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Proposal 18
I support the substitute language in RC127 on proposal 18

I withdraw my support for an allocation for the Ugashik Set net area 321-50 RC 119 as
management is aware of the issue and we have come up with some options to address the
issue that can be done under current regulations. I also do not have enough data to ask
for an allocation as some years there market issues. I will continue to monitor and collect
more data and if needed I will come back to the board in the future on this issue.

Roland Briggs




